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News to Share…  

The studio will be closed for Memorial Day weekend on May 23 – 25.  
 
Pre-Registration for Fall is Here! 
Pre-registration for the 2020-2021 dance season is now open. Registering now enables 
you to lock in today’s tuition rates for the next dance season and ensures your place in a 
class that fits your child’s skill level and schedule. Registering early also helps our staff by 
providing the base number of students to set the fall schedule. Please note that due to 
the work involved in scheduling classes, all pre-registration fees (registration fee and first 
month’s tuition) are non-refundable. Fall schedules will be distributed in July.  Fill out 
your pre-registration form here.   
 
 

 
 
Zoom classes and theme weeks will continue through May.  
 
Week of May 18th:  Oh the Place You Will Go: Dress up like a tourist, or how you would 
dress if you were visiting your favorite place! 
 
Week of May 25th:  Trolls World Tour: Dress in your favorite genre of music!  
 
Trophy Orders: Deadline to fill out the form for both: Wednesday, May 20th. Cash, 
Checks, or payment accepted online. Checks made payable to Dance Central. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please ask Miss Libbie. Thank you for your support! 
 
Order your recital trophy here: Cost: $12 
 
Order your company member recital trophy: Cost: $14 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Office Hours & Communication 
Although the studio is closed, Miss Libbie will 

resume office hours.  
 

Monday – Thursday 3:30-7:30 

 
 
 

***DRESS REHEARSAL NOTES***  
 

• Last week, families should have 

received an email with the subject 

“General Dress Rehearsal Notes” that 

included general recital hair and 

makeup tips with links for instruction.  

 

• Families also should have received 

more specific dress rehearsal emails 

regarding dress/hairstyle 

requirements for each class.  

 
***COMING SOON***  

 

• Personalized Schedule for Recital 

Performance – parents will receive an 

email 

 

• Optional Recital Pictures 

 

• Summer class/camp info  

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmKoVDBBNcKzTZaQ48bTXf41EDhmZJgRTdfm05WNHd59R8VA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdmKoVDBBNcKzTZaQ48bTXf41EDhmZJgRTdfm05WNHd59R8VA/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdZAPWHtMzsusAfgnauuU3G2Nep6cef_Chhi9dj8qlocQWPag/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&usp=mail_form_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdUCrNjKLXPDteHGMyTIBfytVeuSiZ1dr6t8E-o0uerxfau6g/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4fa5ab2ea5f94-zoom2
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0c4fa5ab2ea5f94-zoom2

